
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly 
scheduled meeting of the Public Facilities 
Commission of the City of West Hollywood for 
Wednesday, June 9, 2010 at 6:30 p.m. has been 
cancelled and rescheduled for June 26, 2010 at 9:00 
a.m. 
 
On this date, the Commission will be completing the annual tour of facilities 
and projects throughout the City.  The tour will begin at West Hollywood 
City Hall located at 8300 Santa Monica Blvd., West Hollywood, CA. 
 
 
 
AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING 
State of California ) 
County of Los Angeles ) 
City of West Hollywood ) 
 
I declare under penalty of perjury that I am employed by the City of West Hollywood, in the 
Administrative Services Department, in the Office of the City Clerk and that I posted this notice 
on: 
 
Date:   June 3, 2010 
 
Signature:________________________________ 
  Office of the City Clerk 
 


